
Amtrttan Jnstttutt af Attauntants 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

135 CEDAR STREET, NEW YORK, N. Y. 

To ALL CERTIFIED PuBLIc ACCOUNTANTS: 

GENTLEMEN: 

Knowing that you are interested in the recent efforts to bring about 
one national accountancy organization. we are sending herewith a full statement 
on the history of this matter and the actions of the Institute in relation to it. 

You will note from this document that the Institute has limited 
future admissions to certified public accountants and that it has made 

arrangements for direct and continuous co-operation with the state societies, 
through creation of an advisory council of state society presidents which has 
already met and organized itself. . 

Continuing its effort to unite the profession. the council of the 
Institute has authorized waiver of all entrance fees to members of state societies 
in good standing who are otherwise eligJ.ole and who make applicatiOll for ad­
mission to the Institute prior to September 1. 1986. (See page 18 of the statement.) 

If you are not fully famDiar with the activities of the Institute and 

the services which it renders to the profession and to its members. you will 
also find of interest the enclosed report of current activities which is reprinted 
from the January Bullmft. 

Yours for a united profession. 

February 10. 1986. 

RoBERT H. MONTGOMERY 

Ptwidtmt. 


